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Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina
January 8, 1976

*1 Ronald L. Mace, AIA
Barrier Free Environments, Inc.
Post Office Box 3446
Fayetteville, NC 28305

Dear Mr. Mace:

In response to your letters concerning the competitive bidding for the South Carolina Board for Barrier Free Design, please
find enclosed the statutory requirements in choosing architects or engineers in South Carolina. As you will note, the statute
requires any State agency or department selecting an architectural and engineering from to provide services to the agency or
department to follow the procedures outlined therein.

| hope the enclosed information answers the questions you have concerning the selection of an architect or engineer in South
Carolina. This Office will be more than happy to answer any further questions you may have regarding selection of architects
or engineers in South Carolina.

Yoursvery truly,

M. Elizabeth Crum
Assistant Attorney General
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